THURSDAY DECEMBER 7TH, 2023 - 6:00PM CALL TIME IN GHS BAND HALL
GISD Band Christmas Concert — Concert Begins at 6:30pm

6:00pm: Call time seated in the high school band hall ready to take attendance and
warm up.

6:30pm: Concert Starts. You are FIRST to perform before the high school band. The 6th
grade band does NOT perform in this concert.

DRESS: Please wear nice clothes. Slacks are preferred over jeans. Jeans are

not considered formal attire. The shirt should be something red or green. If

you don’t have something red or green you can wear black. Ladies can wear

dresses if they would like to. This is normal for a band concert. Santa hats are welcome!
After your portion of the concert, please make sure that you have returned

your horn to its case and have either taken it home or put it back on the

trailer. IF YOU LEAVE YOUR HORN IN THE CHOIR ROOM IT MAY NOT MAKE

IT BACK TO THE MIDDLE SCHOOL!

The entire concert (including high school) should only last an hour or less.

This is a mandatory performance and is your major 9 weeks grade for this
semester. Please make plans to be there!

Merry Christmas!

Rhett Pilcher
Director of Middle School Bands
Gladewater ISD
PilcherR@Gladewater|SD.com
903-845-6991 Ext. 411



